
 
News from the desk of Mrs. Burkett 

For the month of September  
  

Homework  

We have officially started a regular 
schedule as of last week!  Students have 
received their AR dot colors and should 
be bringing home library books.  Each 
week students are required to pass two 
books at 80% or above.  They need to read 
the book three times before testing on it 
(unless it is a chapter book).  Please make 
sure your child reads each night and write 
the number of minutes read on their 
behavior chart.  We do not assign spelling 
homework.  You can choose how your child 
studies the words.  We are starting to 
test on Vocabulary words this week as 
well.  Don’t forget to sign up for remind!  
This is the best way for me to 
communicate upcoming events with you.  
Please make sure to send you child in 
tennis shoes on the days we go to PE. 

IF you would like to send a class snack, it would be greatly 
appreciated!   Students are responsible for their own snack, but a 
donated snack would help when students forget.  Also donations to 
our classroom treat bucket would be appreciated as well.  Thank 

you! 

A Spelling, Vocabulary and HFW newsletter 
will be sent home each week.  This paper will 
provide you with the skills we will be covering 
in reading/language each week.  Make sure to 
look for this on Fridays for the next weeks 
words.  They are to study these as part of 
their homework.  

Mark your calendar 
Sept. .4 - Labor Day- No School 
Sept.. 5 - Coupon book sale ends 
Sept.. 7 - Second Grade Parent Night 6-7pm-
Parents/guardians only please! 
Sept.. 7- LFO Homecoming parade 
Sept.. 11-  Patriot Day. Wear red white and 
blue 
Sept. .21 - PTO/Title 1 meeting 5:30-6:30 
Sept. .21 - Progress reports go home 
Sept. 26 - Johnny Appleseed Day 
Sept. 30 - LSGT meeting 5:00 


